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The City of Turlock reveals the new Pedretti Park Lights 
 

TURLOCK, CA – The City of Turlock will host a lighting ceremony on Thursday, March 28th to 

reveal the brand-new LED lights now illuminating Pedretti Park installed as a part of the 

Pedretti Park Lighting Improvement Project. Attendees will learn about the improvements from 

various community stakeholders and have the opportunity to watch a game on one of the five 

fields.   

 

The fields at Pedretti Park are used daily from February through November for programs like 

City league softball, Turlock Little League, Turlock Christian School’s sports teams, and more. 

The facility also hosts over 40 softball and baseball tournaments yearly that draw visitors to 

Turlock from the surrounding region and even out-of-state.  

 

In the early 1980’s, metal halide lighting was installed. This type of lighting no longer met the 

recommended lighting levels for current tournament play and needed to be replaced. In 

September of 2023, Turlock City Council approved an agreement with Sfadia Inc. dba Green 

Energy Innovations of Buena Park for the construction of City Project No. 21-044 "Pedretti 

Park Lighting Improvements." The scope of work included replacing the existing metal halide 

lights with LED lights on all five fields, all existing aging wiring, and one damaged pole 

foundation. The new LED lighting is over 50% brighter which meets current recommended 

tournament lighting levels while saving over 25% in yearly energy usage.   

 



 

 

 

The project would not have been possible without the support of Turlock Irrigation District 

(TID), who, through the Powering Our Communities Grant, contributed $150,483 for the 

project. 

 

“The installation of the new lights at Pedretti Park signifies not only enhanced brightness;” 

said Public Works Director Erik Schulze, “it also marks the start of a new chapter for our 

cherished facility. We invite you to join us and see them for yourselves!” 

 

The lighting ceremony will begin at 7 PM on Thursday, March 28th and take place at Pedretti 

Park (2400 N. Tegner Rd, Turlock, CA 95380) in the center of Fields 1 - 4. All community 

members are welcome to attend. 

 

Follow the Public Works Department social media accounts for updates on this and other 

capital improvement projects. 
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